
 

 
Tuesday, April 28, 2009 

 
 

This letter is to certify that the BWA Water Additives antiscalants Flocon 
135 and Flocon 260 have been approved for use with Hydranautics 

polyamide RO membranes.  This approval is contingent upon the plant 
operating within the antiscalant dose rates specified by BWA for the 

project. 

This information is intended to indicate that these chemicals are not 
harmful to the Hydranautics membranes when used at recommended 
levels.  Hydranautics does not warrant the performance or effectiveness 

of the products for preventing fouling of our membrane.   

Over the years, Hydranautics has worked closely with many of the 
specialty membrane chemical manufacturers and suppliers, and we have 

found many of these products to be highly effective and safe to use.  
However, as a matter of policy, Hydranautics does not endorse any 

particular company or product.  We trust that you understand that the 
use of any chemical that impairs membrane performance or that is 

ineffective is the responsibility of the owner/operator and that 
Hydranautics has no responsibility or liability in such event. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Ryan Furukawa 
Group Leader – Technical Support 
Hydranautics – A Nitto Denko Company  
401 Jones Rd.  
Oceanside, CA 92058 
E-mail: rfurukawa@hydranautics.com 
Ph:  +760.901.2679  
Ph:  1.800.CPA.PURE  
Fx:  +760.901.2664  
www.membranes.com  

 


